
City of Norwich
Volunteer Firefighters’ Relief Fund Committee

The Regular Meeting of the Volunteer Firefighters’ Relief Fund Committee originally scheduled 

for Monday, May 18, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. in Room 213, City Hall, Norwich, Connecticut is 

cancelled.  The Committee’s next regular meeting is scheduled to take place at the same location 

on August 17, 2020 at 5:00 p.m.




